
 

IndiGo shifts operations from Terminal 2 to Terminal 1 at IGI Airport starting 15 

April 2025 

• Effective April 15, IndiGo flights will operate from Terminal 1 for arrivals and departures 

• Flights operating to and from Terminal 3 to remain unchanged  

National, April 14, 2025: IndiGo, India's preferred airline, has announced that effective 15 April 2025, all 

its flights arriving to and departing from Terminal 2 will operate to/from Terminal 1. With 

implementation of this change, IndiGo will now operate from Terminal 1 and Terminal 3 of Indira Gandhi 

International Airport, New Delhi. 

IndiGo has taken proactive measures to ensure that its customers are well-informed about this change. 

The airline is reaching out to all passengers and their respective travel agents through SMS, calls, and 

emails to notify them. IndiGo recommends retrieving PNR on the airline's website or mobile app to 

check departure / arrival terminal before heading to the airport. 

Our commitment remains unchanged: providing an affordable, on-time, courteous, and hassle-free 

travel experience across our extensive network. For assistance or queries, please contact our customer 

care team at +0124 6173838 or +0124 4973838. You can also connect with us on 6E Skai, our chatbot 

available on our website. 

About IndiGo 

IndiGo is amongst the fastest growing carriers in the world. IndiGo has a simple philosophy: offer fares 

that are affordable, flights that are on time, and provide a courteous and hassle-free travel experience 

across its unparalleled network. With its fleet of 400+ aircraft, the airline is operating around 2200+ 

daily flights, connecting 90+ domestic and 40+ international destinations, and welcomed over 118 

million customers in FY25. India by IndiGo! For more information, please visit http://www.goIndiGo.in/ 

or download our mobile app. You can also connect with us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 

http://www.goindigo.in/

